Wellesley Hills Medical Center
422 Worcester Street « Suite 105
Wellesley Hills, MA 02481
800-225-0118

781-431-0002

Simone Parenti
Mattioli Engineering

Dear Mr. Parenti,

Thank you for the opportunity to work with the Mattiol Transden

years in our office and we were extremely excited when we first heard of tge
developed by Mattioli Engineering for transdermal drug delivery. Our ini
system has heen very positive. Patients are happy with the results and we Ba

Dianne Guibeil, M.I3
Fio Goshgarian
Director

wlonto. This device

new technology
% 1 reaction to your

save experienced no

technical problems. We look forward to using this device for the administflation of Lidocame
and also working with some of the macromolecules, such as collagen. Welwill keep you updated

on our finidings.

Sincerely,

Dianne Quibell, MD
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